November 14, 2007

Honorable Mayor Becker and
Common Council Members
Racine City Hall

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53401

Re: Allies behind 2001 and 2000 Case Avenue

Greetings Mayor and Common Council Members:

We are contacting you in regards to the above allies. The alley behind 2001 Case Avenue
is in dire need of repair. The potholes are atrocious.

We use these allies to access our garages and need them to be more serviceable.
Due to the unwanted and unsafe activity in our neighborhood of late, we find it necessary
to safe guard ourselves in as many ways as possible. Therefore, we are requesting

additional lighting in both allies. Additional lighting will emit a safe guard.

We are also requesting a No Parking sign for the alley behind 2000 Case Avenue. When
cars park in the alley it is impassable and hard to enter our garages.

Plegse reference us in regards to our request. Contact information: (262)634-1435,
trjefsaeiohn@att.net. 2034 Case Avenue, Racine, WI 53403
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